
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 
3  There was heard a report by Inspector Graeme Hogg, Police Scotland  
advising the Partnership  
 
(1)  that there had been no major issues with youth disorder over the Easter 

holidays; 
 
(2) of the ongoing work at Bridge Street and Calton Place with plain clothed 

officers in the area to combat anti-social behaviour and encouraged all 
incidents to be reported to allow them to be officially recorded; 

 
(3) that parking issues continued to be a problem with days of action carried out 

and offenders reported; 
 
(4)   of the action taken to target speeding offenders; and 
 
(5)  of the planned days of action for e-bikes and road safety for cyclists. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership noted the report and thanked Inspector Hogg for 
the update and all the work carried out by Police Scotland within the ward. 
 
 


